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5th November 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Our School Photographer will be here next week, from Monday 11th November, to take individual and family 
photos.   
 
Please see the table below which outlines the dates and times for family groups which include children 
who do not attend Rye Primary.  All other groups and individual photos will be taken during the school 
day.  
 
To reduce the number of families and the time you are waiting we have arranged a timetable for your family 
groups, ensuring that children above or below school age can be included.  
 
If your eldest Rye Primary child is in Year 5 or 6, please come at 8a.m on Monday 11th November. 
 
If your eldest Rye Primary child is in Year 3 or 4, please come in at 8a.m. on Tuesday 12th November. 
 
If your eldest Rye Primary child is Year 1 or 2, please come in at 8a.m. on Wednesday 13th November.  
 
If your eldest Rye Primary child is in Reception please come in at 8a.m. on Thursday 14th November.  
 

 
Date 

 
Eldest Rye Primary child 

 
Monday 11th November from 8.00a.m.  

 
Year 5 & 6 

 
Tuesday 12th November from 8.00a.m. 

 
Year 3 & 4 

 
Wednesday 13th November from 8.00a.m. 

 
Year 1 & 2 

 
Thursday 14th November from 8.00a.m. 

 
Year Reception 

 
Once we have received the proofs we will send them home with your child for you to decide whether or not 
you would like to place an order.  
 
Don’t forget to come in extra ‘Rye Smart’ that week! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Miss K Martin 
Head of School  
 

 


